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Consumer information 

 

Protect yourself from COVID-19 scams  

The State Attorney General’s Office has some tips to avoid scams related to the coronavirus.  

You can also visit the Federal Trade Commission website, another source for information about 

COVID-19 scams.   

 

Additional consumer-related resources 

Report price gouging in Tennessee to the state attorney general.  

FEMA Coronavirus Rumor Control, established to help the public distinguish between rumors 

and facts regarding COVID-19.    

 

Protect Your Finances 

The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau shares tips to help protect your finances during the 

coronavirus pandemic.   

The Federal Student Aid Office has information for students, borrowers, and parents.   

 

Assistance for Businesses 

The Tennessee Department of Commerce & Insurance has guidance and resources for 

businesses.   

 

https://www.tn.gov/attorneygeneral/working-for-tennessee/consumer/scams-schemes-swindles/coronavirus-scams.html
https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/features/coronavirus-scams-what-ftc-doing
https://www.tn.gov/attorneygeneral/working-for-tennessee/consumer/scams-schemes-swindles/price-gouging-faq.html
https://www.fema.gov/coronavirus-rumor-control
https://www.consumerfinance.gov/about-us/blog/protect-yourself-financially-from-impact-of-coronavirus/
https://studentaid.gov/announcements-events/coronavirus
https://www.tn.gov/commerce/news/2020/3/19/-supporting-your-tennessee-business-during-covid-19.html
https://www.tn.gov/commerce/news/2020/3/19/-supporting-your-tennessee-business-during-covid-19.html

